RECEIVED

JUN 0 8 2020

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISION PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

JUNE 5,2020

221 SOWER BOULEVARD PO BOX 615
FRANKFORT KY 40602
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

WE ARE SUBMITTING A WRITTEN REQUEST TO INTERVENE WITH THE
PROPOSED INCREASE FOR WATER SERVICES COMPANY OF KENTUCKY DUE
TO THE ALREADY HIGH RATES WE PAY FOR SERVICES THAT DO NOT MEET
OUR EXPITATIONS CONSIDERING THE WATER PRESSURE AND SERVICE WE
RECEIVE.

THANK YOU
JOHN AND PAULA BOAZ
229 EVANS LN

CLINTON KY 42031





